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Review Process to Date

 August – Departments reviewed and updated planks 

 September – LPC reviewed and commented on updated principles 
and planks

 October – LPC received initial draft of the 2020 Legislative Platform
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Today’s Purpose

 Review, discuss and recommend additional changes to the Draft 2020 
Legislative Platform

 Legislative Program Committee will review the 2020 Platform for 
inclusion of recommended changes at their committee meeting on 
December 9th
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Overview of the Draft 2020 Legislative Platform

 No revisions to the principles

 44 Platform Planks – mostly small updates and language changes

– One recommended for deletion – New ag pests
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Final Approval of the 2020 Platform

 Return on December 17, 2019 

 Final Draft 2020 Legislative Platform will include all recommended 
changes provided today and year-end summary

 Report from the County’s advocates on this past year

 Consider a resolution to make changes to the Legislative Program 
Committee
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Recommended Actions for Today

 Receive an update on issues and projects included as part of the 
County’s Draft 2020 Legislative Platform; and

 Provide staff with direction about any recommended changes to the 
County’s Draft 2020 Legislative Platform; and

 Find that the proposed actions do not constitute a "Project" within 
the meaning of California Environmental Quality Act, pursuant to 14 
CCR 15378(b)(2), as it consists of general policy and procedure 
making.
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